
NEWS RELEASE 
CITY OF JONESVILLE 
 
2019 CEMETERY FALL CLEAN UP 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
The City of Jonesville will begin fall clean up in the Sunset View Cemetery after November 1st.  
Please remove flowers and decorations from lots by this date.  Items that remain after this date 
will be removed and discarded. 
 
Deteriorating and neglected flower urns will be removed after this date, as well.  Owners are 
asked to please tend to weeds and damage on urns that they intend to remain at lots.  It is 
recommended that visitors refrain from placing new décor until after November 18th so that it 
is not inadvertently removed. 
 
Cemetery Rules and Regulations may be found on the City’s website, www.jonesville.org or by 
visiting City Hall. 
 
Please contact City Hall at (517) 849-2104 with any questions or concerns. 
 

### 
 
Contact Information: 
Jeff Gray, City Manager 
265 E. Chicago Street 
Jonesville, MI 49250 
(517) 849-2104 
(517) 849-9037 fax 
manager@jonesville.org  

http://www.jonesville.org/
mailto:manager@jonesville.org

